
Milestones Toward Recovery
We at TVA’s Kingston Fossil Plant and
Ash Recovery Project continue to
honor our commitment to restore the
Swan Pond area to a condition that is
as good or better than prior to the ash
spill.

We’re all working hard to return the
Kingston Fossil Plant to service
(following the outage) as a vital part of
the TVA power system.

We will continue restoring the Swan
Pond embayments, including

shorelines. We will create recreational
and wetland areas, some in partnership
with Roane County and its Parks &
Recreation Advisory Board, and using
input received from the community.

TVA is making improvements to the
Kingston plant that will help meet its
vision of being one of the nation’s
leading providers of low cost and
cleaner energy by 2020.

The photos below highlight some of the
progress we’ve made to date.

If you have questions or comments for our Community
Relations staff, please contact us at (865) 717-1635, or email
us at kingstoncomm@tva.gov.

An aerial view of the east embayment and Lakeshore Drive shows the significant progress made at the Kingston Ash Recovery Project
to date.

The newly constructed skimmer wall at the mouth of the intake
channel and Dike C are now complete.

Natural spring water now fills the northern reaches of the north
embayment.

Left, a Great Blue Heron flies along the bank of
the water-filled north embayment. Above, the
church slough was one of the first of many
success stories at the Kingston Ash Recovery
Project.

This aerial view shows the progress made on
the lined gypsum pond at the Kingston Fossil
Plant.


